
  Rotary Club of Coronado                   

1. The most coveted and prestigious award of the Rotary Club of Coronado, Rotarian of the Year, was awarded 
to Bill Sturgeon during President Walt’s Installation Dinner.  The highlights of Bill’s service to Rotary are 
Rotary Youth Exchange, serving as president of our Club, and as District Governor of District 5340. 

2. Leadership & Development Academy Registration. Yes it is that time of year again...to register for our Dis-
trict "Leadership & Development Academy." A GREAT course that teaches how to make Rotary work. Reg-
istration form, Course Description and more information can be found at the LDA Site on the District Web 
page. August 15 is registration deadline. Questions, give Dale Bailey a call...Dale 619-298-5340 >>> More 
information: www.rotary5340.org/academy/index.html 

3. Finally, Jerry Easton inducted Lou Milioti, sponsored by Greg Walker.  Lou’s classification is Yacht Club 
Management. 

4. Our Foundation chair, Jim Kaufman, passed out the latest Paul Harris Fellowship awards.  Receiving their 
first were Jean Dekker, and Maryann Chapple.  Sue McNary earned her second, Patrick Yassini his third, 
Chuck Howe and Mike Chapple their sixth, and past-president Steve Haley his seventh. 

5. Ten Rotarians were recognized by President Walt for perfect attendance in 2011-2012. Well done! 

6. The cornucopia of San Pasqual Academy yielded melons and corn today.  Debby Syverson brought the gifts 
of offering in thanks for all of Rotary’s support for SPA. 

 

Service Project of the Month: Concert-in-the-Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President Walt Heinecke and more than 60 Coronado Rotarians and guests enjoyed Sunday’s Concert-in-the-
Park, sponsored by Coronado Rotary. 13 Youth Exchange campers and their “families” from both Coronado 
and Encinitas Rotary attended as well. A grand ol’ time was had by all! 

Rotary Notes of Interest & Announcements 

    J U L Y  1 1 ,  2 0 1 2                 E D I T O R :  D A N  O R R         S C R I B E :  J I M  T O M  P I N C H            

Next Week’s Program: 
Leadership Changes in 

China 

 

Speaker:  

Susan Anderson, former 
CIA Chief, Hong Kong 
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Coronado Rotary’s long nightmare has come to an end!  The king is dead!  Long live the king!  The Noblest 
Trojan of Them All, President Walt, gaveled the new Rotary Year open.  And, a full house was on hand, no 
doubt expecting to witness a train wreck!  President Walt talked about some of the recent doings as evidence 
that this is the most dynamic Club in all of Rotary!  Admitted into evidence: 940 participants in, and $72,000 
raised, at the annual Low Tide Ride & Stride.  Concert in the Park with Rotary sponsoring the United States 
Marine Corps Band and attended by at least four million people!  And, our wonderful Rotary Exchange 
students, and all of this in the last two or three weeks.  Oh, yeah, there was a meeting to run so President Walt 
asked Edward Harrison to give a proper invocation, Ross White found his voice and led us in “God Bless 
America,” and Dan Orr aka The Scribe introduced all the visiting Rotarians. 

Upcoming Programs 

 

25 July 

Producing “Act of Valor;” 

Capt. Duncan Smith 

 

1 August 

USD Head Football 

Coach; 

Ron Caragher 

 

Club Events 

  

  

BEACH CLEAN UP; 
RUTHERFORD 

14 

July 

BOARD OF  
DIRECTORS MEETNG 

17  

July 

LTR&S COMMITTEE 
WRAP-UP PARTY 

19 

July 

ROTARY DAY AT THE 
RACES; 
SANDKE 

18 

Aug 

  

http://www.rotary5340.org/academy/index.html


 

 

 

1.Rotary Board meetings are the THIRD Tuesday of each month.  Same time, same place (the world headquarters of the    
Gensler Group at 4:30 p.m.). 
2. Bill Hiscock and Dale St. Denis still need 32 lawn bowlers to respond to the challenge of the highly inept Optimist 
Club. 

Program 
The life and times of President Walt!  Born in Oceanside, raised in Coronado, teen angel, straight A Student, all-
around athlete, Mighty Redlands Bulldog, thirty years in the US Navy, PhD, husband, father, and grandfather, 
and one of the all-time great guys.  The state of the Rotary Club of Coronado is good.  Our operating budget 
raises and spends $201,000 per year, and our Foundation budget, thanks to the Golf Tournament and LTR&S, 
raises $182,000 and we spend $164,000.  President Walt intends to take advantage of our strengths: A strong 
history, financial stability, and dedicated committee members in order to make us an even better club.  President 
Walt would like to see better utilization of the members, more district involvement (fat chance), increased giving, 
and enhanced public relations (as if Coronado didn’t know Rotary was around!).  He has a lot of other ambitious 
plans, but you’re going to have to come to the meetings to find out.  So, the new Rotary Year has started with the 
new regime fully ensconced.  Share Rotary with your friends, and do whatever you can do! 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Arlene Conwell at 437-4560 or amconwell@san.rr.com  for updates and information. 

Bud Forrest still enjoys guests and company down at the Villa. 
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 Family of Rotary                                                      

1. Rotary Board meetings are the THIRD Tuesday of each month.  Same time, same place (the world 
headquarters of the Gensler Group at 4:30 p.m.). 

2. You asked for it: Rotary Day at the Races will be Saturday, August 18, and Bill Sandke is the go-to guy. 

3. Planning Guides are out.  Please fill them out and return them ASAP or President Walt will fill them out 
for you, and you might not like the committees or financial responsibility he assigns. 

 

1. President Walt was a little bent out of shape that Dan Orr passed on Walt’s Installation Dinner in favor 
of his daughter’s birthday party.  Annemarie has had twenty-seven birthdays; President Walt only gets one 
Installation as president!  $50. 

2. The Port District honchos were still in hiding, so President Walt entertained confessions. 

3. Win Prescott traded in a Euro-trash car for a new Cadillac.  $50. 

4. Pick up the new San Diego Magazine.  Dwight Settle’s daughter is on the cover!  $50. 

5. Doug Weisbarth’s sportscaster son may be out of a job, but he’s still winning Emmy’s. 

 Beach Clean-up is this 

Saturday, July 14th. Meet at 

8am at Central Beach and 

stay for fellowship 

afterwards! 

Page 2 

COROTATOR  

These capable LTR&S 
volunteers helped register 
a record 938 participants in  
the BEST Low Tide Ride 
and Stride event yet. 
Thanks to all volunteers! 

July 1    Dan Gensler 

July 2    Toby Fuller 

July 4    Paul Payne 

July 5  Megan Richmond 

July 6    Howard Somers 

July 8    Jim Hardy 

July 9     Patricia Kiernan 

July 11   Steve Mather 

July 13   Debby Syverson 

July 15   Rita Sarich 

               Tom Smisek 

               Karen Strabala 

July 16   Bill Racette 

News From Past Meetings 

Fines and Recognitions 

mailto:amconwell@san.rr.com

